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The Twenty Eight Day of July Two Thousand and Twenty 

 

 

 

An Assembly of Principals and Electors of the Parish of St. Peter will be held in the Parish Hall on 

Tuesday 28 July 2020 , at .7.00pm to:- 

 

1. Receive, and if deemed advisable, approve the Act of the Parish Assembly held on Tuesday 07 

July 2020. 

 

2.  

Take into consideration the following recommendations to the Assembly of Governor, Bailiff 

and Jurats of licences for the year 2020, an Extra Ordinary Assembly for: 

 

Company:  D B Developments Ltd 

   8 Beresford Street 

   St Helier 

   JE1 5JP 

 

Category:   First Category 

 

Business:   Jersey Airport (Catering Concession) 

    L’Avenue de La Commune 

   St Peter 

   Jersey 

 

 

1 This item was postponed as unfortunately no proposer and seconder available from the last 

assembly in attendance. 

 

2 Robert Jones, Director of D B Developments Ltd addressed the Assembly. Following the demise 

of the previous company, Casual Dining Group who held the category before, DB Developments 

wish to take on the catering concession at the Airport from 7.00am as per the Airport opening 

hours.  
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They are hoping to begin with the opening of the restaurant/ café side as soon as the Licensing 

bench has been held and approval given. The application was proposed by Mr Simon Garton and 

seconded by Mrs Simone Garton. 

Centenier Guy Le Maistre advised that the honorary police have no objections. 

 

The Constable congratulated Mr Jones and wished him success for the business. It was 

mentioned that there was an anomaly with the previous category holders in that it appears 

UN be known to them they were allowing the sale of alcohol from the café side out of the 

permitted hours of the 1st category licence. This would be covered for D B Developments 

if they receive the approval to sell from the opening hours of the Airport. 

The Constable advised that he could not foresee any problems. 

 

They were reminded that regular checks by the Honorary Police will be carried out for 

license purposes. 

 

The Constable thanked everyone for attending. 

 

This concluded the business of the Assembly 

 

 

 

 

28 July 2020      R P Vibert 

        Connetable 

            

  


